

December 6, 2013

Joseph C. Szabo Administrator Federal Railroad Administration 1200 New Jersey Avenue SE

Dear Administrator Szabo:

In your letter dated September 30, 2013, you asked the American Public Transportation Association (APTA) to summarize the steps that our commuter railroad members have taken to implement Safety Advisory 2013-006. APTA provided a response dated October 21, 2013.

In your letter dated November 19, 2013, you requested an update to our earlier response. To date, we have received no additional information that would modify or add to the information previously supplied on October 21.

If additional substantive information is received, APTA will be sure to provide that to you.

Sincerely,

Michael P. Melaniphy President & CEO Executive Committee

Chair Peter Varga

Vice Chair Phillip A. Washington

Secretary-Treasurer Doran J. Barnes

Immediate Past Chair Flora M. Castillo

Members-at-Large

Christopher P. Boylan Ronald L. Epstein Joseph J. Giulietti Huelon A. Harrison Angela lannuzziello Paul C. Jablonski Jeanne Krieg Crystal Lyons Reginald A. Mason Valarie J. McCall Gary W. McNeil Rosa Navejor Keith T. Parker Thomas F. Prendergast

President & CEO Michael P. Melaniphy